
The UCC is charged with reporting on whether the Curriculum Approval Guide (CAG) adequately 
details what information must be provided in course proposals.  If it does not, the UCC shall 
propose timely measures to correct this. The Committee will report its findings and 
recommendations, if any, by the first Faculty Senate meeting in November 2024. The report is 
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